
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 

Rev. Dale Wood, Jr. 
Senior Pastor 
205-789-4864 

 

Mary Murray 
Church Administrator 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 129 
           Sunday School: 80 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 

                  Received 
                    $4,283.00  
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

                May 23 – 29     
   

                Shawn Riley 
 
 
 

       CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                     May 23                  

 

        Jerry and Diane Beard 
                                     

 

                 NURSERY 
                     May 23 
         

            Heath, Nancy, and 
                 Rebecca All 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sunday, May 23 
Pastor Wood begins ministry at Memorial 
Monday, May 31 
Memorial Day – Church office closed 
 
 

 

McALHANEY MISSIONARIES 
 

RETURN TO KENYA 
 

Rev. Dr. Tim and Dr. Maureen McAlhaney 
and their children, Luke and Kate, have 
returned to Kijabe, Kenya, East Africa. The 
McAlhaneys’ vision and calling is to serve 
our Lord and Savior through medicine and 
teaching.  
Tim is the son of Sandra McAlhaney. He 
has a sister, Lisa (Frank) West, and a niece, 
Abbie. 
 

 

 THANK YOU 
 
Dear Church Family: 
Thank you very much for the tumbler and 
gift card you gave me for high school 
graduation. Both gifts are very much 
appreciated. Thank you for honoring us 
during this special time in our lives. Thank 
you also for the love and support shown to 
me through the years. Please continue to 
pray for me as I enter the University of 
South Carolina College of Nursing in 
August. 
Love, 
English Murray 
 

********************************** 
Dear Memorial Friends: 
Kathy and I would like to thank you all for 
the many personal cards and generous 
gifts we received so unexpectedly last 
Sunday. It has been a true joy and delight 
to serve the Lord among my good friends 
in St. George. Together we made 
significant Kingdom progress and 
prayerfully set the tone for a tremendous 
season of victories to come guided by Rev. 
Dawjr Wood. Save me a seat on the back 
row! God bless and again thank you for the 
honor of serving.  
Bert Welch  
 

      

 

 

A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 
 

Church Family, 
 

I am honored and excited to begin as your 
pastor today. What a special time in the 
life of the Memorial Family as we navigate 
new beginnings. I am reminded of I 
Corinthians 3:6-7, when Paul writes a 
letter to the Corinthians. He says, “I 
planted, Apollos watered, but God gave 
the growth.” This verse is a comfort to me, 
in that our role as followers of Jesus is to 
plant and water seeds of the Gospel. God 
will continue growing those seeds in the 
many people we interact with each week, 
but we must be faithful in doing the good 
work as His servants. God will bring the 
growth, we need to focus on planting and 
watering and remember to give God all 
the glory for growth! I look forward to 
gardening with you this year! 
 
 
 

FREE PIANO AVAILABLE 
 

The older piano in the Dining Hall is being 
offered to anyone who would like it. 
Please contact the Church Office. Must be 
gone by May 31. 
 
 

  SYMPATHY EXPRESSED 
 
 

We extend our sincere Christian sympathy 
to the family of Rev. Stephen Crosby in his 
passing on May 18, 2021. May God 
comfort this family in their sorrow. Rev. 
Crosby is the son of Mrs. Betty Crosby and 
the brother of Mrs. Ellen Crowe. 
 
 
                    MISSING DVD 
 
The DVD used for Worker/Child Protection 
Training is missing. If anyone has it, please 
call Mary or Pastor Dawjr and let them 
know. 
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OVERFLOW BROADCAST ENDS – The worship service live-streaming broadcast in our overflow Dining Hall has 
ended and may be resumed if the need arises. We will continue our radio (90.5 FM) and on-line broadcasting. 
 
 

SANCTUARY SEATING - Your church leadership has decided to expand the seating capacity by altering our  
protocols a bit. Therefore, one side of the sanctuary pews will no longer be taped off. Folks that feel 
comfortable sitting closer to others are encouraged to choose the open seating side and reserve the taped off 
side for those who desire some distancing. We will continue to encourage masks as we gather and depart and 
continue our parking lot and on-line broadcast of the services. Thank you for your sweet spirit of cooperation 
and understanding.                                                                                                                                            

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY - We need adults and youth to help with Children’s Church and in the nursery on 
Sunday mornings at 10:00 o’clock.  Please contact Sharon McAlhany (843-560-0590) if you would be willing to 
help lead Children’s Church, and contact Wendi Lynn Riley (843-296-2299) if you can help in the nursery. You 
don’t have to choose one or the other. You may help with both. 
 

LOVE THOSE BABIES!  We have a need for someone to serve our precious infants (birth-one year) during the 
Sunday School hour (9:00-10:00 am) beginning May 2. If you are interested in helping with these bundles of 
joy, please see Dan Horton or call the church office. 
 

 

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS – OCC Year Round Shopping: 
May: Hygiene items (toothbrushes, combs, brushes, deodorant, soap, washcloths – NO toothpaste) 
June: Coloring books, crayons, crafting 
 

THE WOODS’ CONTACT - If you would like to send a card or e-mail of encouragement to the Wood family: 
Dale and Rebecca Wood, Emma, Aubrey, Fred, Kesid, 108 Brookhaven Road, Summerville, SC 29486 
dawjrwood@gmail.com   
 

           
               SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS FOR YEAR ENDING AUGUST 2021 
           

Ruth/Weeks, Leone Patrick Class (Older ladies)  Dixie Meyer, Sub-Diane Simons 
Wilson Patrick Class (Older men)        Jerry Beard 
Nan Fogle Class (Co-ed, 35-65)       Bryan Jordan 
The Family Class (Singles, couples, families, 18-95)   Dan Horton 
Couples Class (20’s - up)       Jamie McAlhany 
I Peter 3:15 Class (Co-ed, adults, any age)   Ron Patrick 
Young Adults Class (Co-ed, Age 23-up)                     Wayne and Evan Eadon 
12th Grade/College/Career Class          Susan Patrick 
Grades 7-11 Class           Jason Dulaney 
Grades 5-6 Class           Diane Beard 
Grades 3-4 Class      Ellen and Don Crowe, Sub-Betty Hilton 

 Grades 1-2 Class      Joye Jordan, Sub-Kristin Patrick 
Older Preschool (4-5 years)     Sharon McAlhany 
Walkers (3 years)      Candice Phillips 
Toddlers (1-2 years)      Susan Myers 
Babies (Birth-1 year)       (Still need a volunteer) 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 (Matthew 6:9-13) 

Pray then like this  

 

(1) Our Father in heaven, hallowed be your name. 

Pray for... 

 
 

 
 

 
 

(2) Your kingdom come, 

Pray for... 

 
 

 
 

 
 

(3) your will be done, on earth as it is in heaven. 

Pray for... 

 
 

 
 

 
 

(4) Give us this day our daily bread, 

Ask for...

 
 

 
 

 
 

(5) and forgive us our debts, as we also have forgiven our debtors. 

Ask for... 

 
 

 
 

 
 

(6) And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. 

Ask for... 

 
 

 
 

 
  



 
 
 

This program is being used as our current worker/child protection training.  We are 
currently only utilizing the online training program.  If you are interested in working 
with children/youth and are not current on your worker/child protection training 
please complete this online course.  After completion, provide proof of completion 
to the worker/child protection committee.  Below is a screen shot of the training 
website. 
 
Web address is https://www.d2l.org/get-trained/ 
  

        


